
From: Phyllis Long [mailto :Phyllis.Long~SOS .NH.GOV]
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 2:43 PM
To: PUC ‘uiPtJC
Subject: Pennichuck Rate Increase

We already pay for water that we do not use. Now they want us to pay more money for the same
water we do not use. The water is not drinkable and many times we end up taking a shower in
dirty water. You can tell by the toilet how unclean or impure the water is. The water has been
contaminated and you can smell the chlorine that they add periodically. Another reason not to
drink the water.

Many of us are simply trying to hold on to our homes. Pennichuck simply wants excessive
profits.

PHYLLIS LONG
Department of State
Division of Vital Records Administration
71 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301-2410
Telephone Number: 603.271.4655
Fax Number: 603.271.3447
E-mail address: PLONG@SOS.NH.US
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